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Attached is a copy of the report prepared by Jim Dornseif 

and the writer concerning the sources of the heavy metals 
in the incinerator ash and wastewater sludge which have 
caused the waste materials to be labelled "hazardous" by 

proposed ~PCA regulations. Due to information on out-of- 

state wastes being burned at the incinerator, the report 
has been stamped, "Confidential." 

A brief update on the project follows" 

~Te are currently preparing new leach and compositional 
data to submit to the MPCA, for approval to landfill 

the manufacturing process sludge at Pine Bend. 

Russ Susag has requested that the signed Stipulation 
Agreement between ZPCA and 3M be modified to allow 

hauling, initially, only the incinerator ash out-of- 
state and then the incinerator sludge, once it is 
separated. 

3. Contract details to haul incinerator ash to ~lilwaukee 
are being completed with Waste ~,~anagement of Wisconsin. 

If you have any con~ents, questions, or suggestions, my 
phone number is 778-4594. 
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